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I became an Oregonian in 1992. I have cherished the ability to vote by mail. I actually 

use the local drop boxes. The convenience is a blessing - waiting in long lines to vote 

in person is difficult for me, and many others I know too. My privacy and anonymity 

are extremely important. During times when the elections are very contentious (which 

seems to be more of the norm these days) it can be frightening to wait in line to vote 

with angry, screaming people driving by or on the street harassing you. These 

activities would prevent many of my senior friends from voting. Please don't take this 

wonderful privilege of mail-in ballots away from us Oregonians. Thank you  


